
Dear parent/carer, 

 

Friday 5th May 2023 - Clubs 

 

As you will be aware we are holding a fate on Friday 5th May 2023 for the Kings Coronation. 

 

With that in mind we wanted to let you know there will be no clubs this date and instead we 

will add a date onto the end on Friday 30th June 2023 instead. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support with this. 

 

Finance Department 

Two Mile Ash School 


